
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: February 22, 2024
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: Suzanne Kavanagh & Chad Watson, ASAA Basketball Commissioners
Re: ASAA Basketball Score Posting and Rankings

ASAA Athletic Directors and Basketball Coaches,

Please note that ASAA Basketball Policy X.5.C. (page 51) states that “all schools shall submit their

game results online using SRS”.

The ranking committees are trying to create accurate rankings for several reasons, one being

that at the end of the year, the rankings will be used to determine wildcards. Schools that do not

post scores are not only negatively impacting their own teams, but also the other teams in their

zone.

Please ensure that all scores have been inputted into the SRS by 3:00pm on Sunday, February 25

so that the ranking committees can complete their tasks and finalize their rankings fairly and

accurately.

If you have issues or questions about posting scores, please contact Brad Van Raalte at

brad@asaa.ca.

https://www.asaa.ca/sites/default/files/uploads/basic/attachments/asaa_2023-24_policy_handbook_web_0.pdf

